
   
        

 

February 22, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Scholars, 
  
 

We are happy to announce that DAAS plans to offer a Face to Face option beginning March 
15, 2021. So parents will have the option to continue with 100% Virtual learning for their 
scholars or participate in our Hybrid Face to Face program.  
 
The Hybrid Face to Face program will allow scholars to attend classes at DAAS with their 
teachers providing in person instruction. We plan to start out with 2 days a week (Monday 
& Tuesday) with Face to Face instruction at the school and the rest of the week will be 
virtual from home or Learning Pods at DAAS for those currently signed up. The goal is to 
build up to 4 days a week Face to Face by May.  
 
In order to participate in the Face to Face program, we need you to complete the survey. 
(See link below) This survey will reserve your spot and allow us to determine our 
Transportation needs. Note that only parents who plan to sign up for Face to Face need to 
complete this survey.  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F2FDAAS 
 
Thanks to all of you for your cooperation and commitment in making this a successful 
school year under challenging circumstances. Both our In Person Pod learners and our At 
Home Virtual Learners have been great in following guidelines and adapting to new 
environments, while maintaining a rigorous, serious approach to academic achievement.   
  

Lastly, we ask that you ensure that your scholars are attending all of their classes and 
completing their assignments. It is very important that they maintain a consistent school 
schedule and continue to grow academically.  
  

Thank you for your cooperation in helping to keep our school community safe and 
productive for our scholars! 

 
Educationally Yours, 
 
 
Maurice G. Morton 

 

 

 
 

 

Detroit Academy of Arts & Sciences  
2985 E. Jefferson Avenue, Detroit, MI  48207 

(313) 259-1744  (313) 393-0460 FAX  
www.daasdistrict.org 

“Changing the World One Student At A Time” 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F2FDAAS
http://www.daasdistrict.org/

